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CW/DM                             15th March 2018 

 

 

St Patrick’s Day 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you are aware, as part of our behaviour policy, our children are placed into house teams throughout 

the school and the names of our teams are; St Andrew, St David, St George and St Patrick.  

Saturday, 17th March is the feast day of St Patrick and as a member of St Patrick’s House, your child 

may celebrate by wearing something green to school on Monday 19th March 2018. 

This celebration is about belonging to a community and team building within school, therefore no 

football kits will be allowed. 

We will provide the children of St Patrick’s House with a little treat and an extra play (weather 

permitting). 

Yours faithfully, 

C Woodhouse 

Mrs C. Woodhouse 
Deputy Headteacher 
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